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The Hill - "No More Easy Answers"
January 22, 2016 South Bend

Brian Casey and Tim Maher of the South Bend office co-authored an
op-ed for The Hill. Their op-ed, "No more easy answers," focused on an
aviation case in which Brian and Tim are representing Yatish Joshi.
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http://thehill.com/blogs/congress-blog/judicial/266629-no-more-easy-answers

